
 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Cardiff                           Term: Summer 1 2024-2025            Topic: Bug life 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

This term in Cardiff class our topic has 

been bugs life and exploring all the 

different bugs we may see. 

 

In English we have been focusing on our 

reading and writing skills. The pupils have 

enjoyed exploring lots of different books 

and following the lines on some of our 

bug pencil control sheets. 

 

In maths this term we have been focusing 

on colour sorting and counting the 

ladybug spots. We have become very 

confident pointing to each spot on the 

ladybird.  

 

This half term we have started using the 

rebound trampoline in our P.E session with 

Averil. It’s been a joy to see the pupils 

gain their confidence on the trampoline 

as well as starting to communicate if they 

would like more or finish.  

 

The pupils in Cardiff have been doing so 

well with their transitioning to different 

places within the school ground. The 

highlight of the week has to be 

transitioning over to secondary field and 

meeting all the other pupils over there. 

 

We have just started to adventure over to 

secondary library. The pupils have 

enjoyed exploring all the books within the 

library and sitting with an adult to read. 

 

It’s been a brilliant term learning about all 

the different bugs and exploring the 

different places within castle school! 

 

We hope you have a lovely half term ☺  

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

End of Summer 1 – Friday 23rd May 

 

Start of Summer 2 – Monday 2nd June 

 

School photos – Monday 16th & Tuesday 17th June 

 


